February 19, 1976

Mr. Raffi Yeghiavan

188 Spring Street

Lexington, Massachusetts 02173

Dear Mr. Yeghiayan:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift
of $100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 23044 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Stephen XKambourian
Executive Director

Enclosure



